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Orange Coast College Foundation 
Board of Directors Meeting 
Thursday, March 24, 2016 

Sailing Center 

Attendees: Kevin Ballinger, Barbara Bullard, MaryLynn Bergman-Rallis, Dave Cline, Peggy Fort, Blade 
Gillissen, Dennis Harkins, Marc Harper, Rush Hill, Shana Jenkins, Rich Pagel, Derek Sabori, Devin Smith, Bill Wood, Doug Bennett, René Kinn and Liz Parker 

Guests: Dave Grant, Brad Avery, Karen Baker, Cam Brown, Steven Nguyen, Brittany Rodriguez 

Public Comments: none present 

A. Welcome, Introductions & Introductions: 

Peggy welcomed the group. 

Approval of Minutes as emailed 
Unanimously approved as emailed. 

B. Marine Programs Update: 
1. Brad Avery shared that at the March 16

th CCCD Board Meeting, the purchase of the OCSD Property 
was approved. Last night the OCSD Board approved it as well. The 60-day escrow will start next week. 
CCCD District has hired HPI as the architect. Quite a bit of the preliminary work like the environmental 
impact report and some of the beginning engineering has already been done. The discussion regarding 
this project started about 16 years ago and we have been talking to the Sanitation District for 10 to 11 
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 Thursday, July (TBA)  
 Thursday, September 22,  6 p.m. Location, TBA  
 
 
 

H. Associated Students Report: Devin shared that the students are looking forward to spring break. Looking 
forward to the new student union, congratulated Madjid as the new Vice President of Student Services. 
Fiscal affairs council working on 2016/17 allocations. They have 1.65 million to give. District student 
council is working at Bolsa Chica wetlands. State senate visit met, assembly member Matt Harper, OCC 
graduate. Great to be able to talk to the various legislators. Congress to Campus event after spring break. 

I. Foundation Update: Doug shared that Honors Night is Wednesday, May 11, boat auction is Saturday May 
14th . Coming up, Foundation Master Agreement last renewed in 2011, to be renewed every 5 years. We own 
about 200 boats 

Meeting adjourned at 8pm 

Future Meetings 

Thursday, May 26, 2016, 6 p.m., Location, TBA 

Thursday, November 17, 6 p.m., Location TBA  


